
SOUTH CAMBRIDGESHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

  
REPORT TO: Planning Committee 1 August 2012 
AUTHOR/S: Planning and New Communities Director 

 
 

S/0483/12/FL - MELBOURN 
Erection of 6 dwellings (comprising one 4 bed house, one 3 bed house, one 3 
bed bungalow, and one 2 bed house, with two 1 bed flats (affordable units)), 

and remodelling of existing public house car park, 29 High Street, Melbourn for 
Letchworth Palace Ltd 

 
Recommendation: Delegated Approval 

 
Date for Determination: 13 July 2012 

 
A. Update to the report 
 
Agenda report paragraph number 22 - Representations by members of the 
public 
 
In response to the consultations on the amended drawings further letters have been 
received from the occupiers of Nos.1b and 3 Meadow Way stating that the 
amendments do not address previous concerns and that the previous objections still 
apply.  It is felt that is the application as already undergone at least two amendments 
in order to allow the ticking of selective boxes, and the doubts which must have been 
expressed, resulting in its deferment, it should not now receive approval under any 
circumstances. 
 
Additional Background Papers: the following background papers (additional to 
those referred to in the agenda report) were used in the preparation of this update: 
None 

 
Contact Officer:  Paul Sexton – Principal Planning Officer 

Telephone: (01954) 713255 
 
 
 


